From: Silvia Mac Con

Sent: Sunday, February 18, 2024 2:58 PM

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca

Subject: Private member's bill to combat antisemitism

Dear sir or madam,

I am writing in support of a private member's motion that will be brought forward by Councillor Karen Cilevitz urging the Federal Government to convene a second National Summit to combat antisemitism in Canada.

I am a long time resident of Richmond Hill in Ward 5. Karen is our councillor and she and the rest of us in the Jewish community are keenly aware and very concerned with the rise of antisemitic sentiments and demonstrations in Canada with little in the way of repercussions to the perpetrators.

I was witness to an event that happened on Oct 7th in my neighbourhood.

Please see below.

Yours truly

Silvia Mac Con

https://www.yorkregion.com/news/quite-shocking-antisemitic-graffiti-discovered-at-two-richmond-hill-parks/article_0b2be929-5439-51b1-bab5-845b7075f9e7.html